
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GUMBOOT FRIDAY 

A reminder that this Friday, 5 April, is “Gumboot Friday”. 

Children are asked to wear gumboots to school to show 

their support for mental health. If you wish to make a 

donation to Mike King’s foundation which provides free 

mental health counselling for young people, you are 

welcome to do so. 

In the afternoon we will have a gumboot fashion parade 

and then a gumboot throwing competition.  

House points will be awarded for participation (double 

points if some or all of your gumboots are your House 

colour). 

Bonus points for most colourful and most decorative 

gumboots.  
 


